David Brownell

For 28 years, the Department of Ecology has failed its mission "to protect, preserve, & enhance
Washington's environment for current and future generations." The proposed SL3 plan continues
this pattern of apathy and indifference to the needs of the Clallam County and Port Angeles
community. Once again, a corporation is being allowed to skirt its responsibilities for causing
serious, irreparable harm to our local environment, then selling their holdings and leaving us to
clean up the mess. Please hold Rayonier accountable and force them to clean up every single yard
of contaminated soil from the Ennis site.



